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This month the PAC Kid Spotlight shines on Jackson Smith from Central Hardin High School.  Learn more about Jackson and our other PAC Kids.


NOW SHOWING –  JUNE 2018
June 2, 3, Center Stage Dance Studio’s Spring Recitals.  Recitals, Wednesday & Saturday, 7 PM, Sunday at 3 PM.  POC Yvonne Groves 270-769-5505. Seating is reserved and tickets will be available at www.TuTuTix.com
June 9, Allegro Dance Theatre’s Musical Theatre Camp production. POC Carol Zagar 270-352-1333.

June 14, "Thirdsday" at Mark's Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark's to help support the PAC.

June 16, Dance Center of Elizabethtown Bootcamp Performance.  POC Sherry Barnard 270-765-5464

COMING SOON – JULY 2018
July 12-15, 20-22 Youth Theatre of Hardin County summer production of SEUSSICAL THE MUSICAL. Thursday, Friday & Saturday July 12, 13, 14 & 19, 20, 21 at 7 PM. Sunday Matinee, July 15 at 3 PM. Tickets: Adults – $15, Military/Seniors/Students – $10, Children 10 & under – $5.  TO ORDER TICKETS: go to http://ythc.brownpapertickets.com/, call 1-800-838-3006. Tickets will also be available at the door.

 

July 15,16,17 PAC PRESENTS: AUDITIONS for the PAC ProAm Musical MAMMA MIA and Classical THE NOVEL ADVENTURES OF SHERLOCK HOLMES – A STUDY IN SCARLET and a holiday addition, DICKENS’ CHRISTMAS CAROL – A HARDIN COUNTY RADIO DRAMA.  Watch for more information in the PAC E-newsletter, the Monthly Marquee and on the website for exact times & audition materials.

IN REVIEW – MAY 2018 
On May 1, 100 North Middle School band students under the direction of Brittany Froedge presented a concert before an audience of 300.

On May 6, 154 North Hardin High School choir students under the direction of Beth Root presented a concert before an audience of 500.
On May 7, 50 West Hardin Middle School choir students under the direction of Anna Benningfield presented a concert before an audience of 120.
On May 8, Fort Knox Federal Credit Union held its annual membership meeting that included entertainment by Mentalist Steve Heffner before an audience of 353 credit union members.
On May 9, 150 James T Alton Middle School band students under the direction of Byron Witham presented a concert before an audience of nearly 500.
On May 10, 51 in the John Hardin High School choir students under the direction of Phyllis Westfall presented a concert before an audience of 125.
On May 14, Western Kentucky University presented a graduation ceremony for 50 graduates before an audience of 326.
On May 15, 77 Central Hardin High School choir students under the direction of Brandon Centers presented a concert before an audience of 256.

On May 17, the Hardin County Schools Board of Education held its monthly meeting and recognized the achievements of 134 HCS students before an audience of 145.
On May 19, 150 student Dance Centre of Elizabethtown dancers under the direction of Sherry Barnard presented spring recitals before audiences totaling nearly 700.  
On May 20, 65 members of the Heartland Winds under the direction of David Coffing presented a free concert before an audience of 182.  
On May 25 & 26, 175 Allegro Dance Theatre student dancers under the direction of Carol Zagar presented spring recitals and the ballet Heidi before audiences totaling more than 1000.
